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The DEPG applauds the WSRTV initiative and will support it by producing short video compilations
that feature the DEPG heritage locomotive fleet at work on the WSR in the first instance, to be
followed up by more detailed studies of the individual locomotives and their histories.

Although we are unable to generate any new video clips in the current circumstances, we do have
a wealth of information that has been collected in recent times and this will be a good opportunity

to gather that material and showcase the locos and the line.

We will also be appealing for additional material to be uploaded to our Facebook, Instagram or
Twitter pages as follows, along with permission to publish:

officialdepg officialdepg @wsrdepg
n 0.

We will then gather the material and format it to suit WSRTV.

The commitment of time and effort that will be involved in delivering a continuous feed of
interesting material via WSRTV is going to be highly significant and we all need to support this
initiative wherever we can.
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